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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with 

residents, as well as identifying happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity.  

 

• New Egypt High School “homecoming” is today, Friday October 6th, 

beginning at 6:30pm, as our varsity football team faces Pemberton High 

School. Please consider coming out to the HS field to support our Warriors. 

 

• National Friends of Library Week is celebrated October 15th through 21st. 

Our community Friends of the Plumsted Library will be conducting a “Book 

Drop-off” tomorrow, October 7th from 9 am to 1 pm, at the trailer behind 

the library on Evergreen Rd. They will be accepting books, DVDs, puzzles, 

and video games in good condition. 

 

• The New Egypt Historical Society hosts its Fall Scarecrow Festival and Bake 

Sale, tomorrow, October 7th, adjacent to their building,125 Evergreen Rd., 

from 1pm until 4pm. Their museum will be open for tours as well. Photo- ops, 

scarecrows and other frightening activities are planned. The rain date is 

October 8th. Visit New Egypt Historical Society Facebook for more information. 

 

• Plumsted Township’s Senior Wellness Fair is scheduled for October 27th, from 

11am until 1pm at the New Egypt Primary School, 131 Evergreen Rd. There 

will be community health and wellness vendors, free screenings, giveaways 

and light refreshments. Sponsored by the Plumsted Municipal Alliance. 

 

• The Plumsted Township “Happy Halloween Trick or Treat” event will take 

place in downtown New Egypt on October 31st, from 3:00pm until 5:00pm. 

Residents of all ages are encouraged to partake, preferably in costume, to 

ensure this year’s New Egypt trick or treating on Main St. is extra special. 

 

• The 7th Annual Winter Wonderland Craft & Vendor Show will be held at New 

Egypt High School on Friday, November, 17th from 5pm until 9:30pm.  This 

event is to benefit the Class of 2026 with the costs of their anticipated senior 

activities.  Scores of local crafters and vendors will be present, offering a 

variety of items for everyone. Vendor spots are still available. Email the 

organizer, Susan Potter, for more information.  

 
This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, suggestions and 

submissions for upcoming editions may be directed to pio@plumsted.org.  
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